
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Cuthbert’s Great Glen  

Community Pantry 

November 2024 – News Letter 

As well as the many food donations we have received, our fundraising this year of £1,550 means 

we expect to be able to refill any gaps on the shelves and keep them full well into next year. 

 

Thank you again to everyone who has supported the Pantry especially our schools, volunteers, 
donors, and partners. This amazing project only runs because of your help and generosity. 
 
 
 If you would like to join our volunteers and get involved, become a regular supporter through 
The Table or if you just have a question about how you can help then please email 
pantry@ggbchurches.co.uk  
 

Throughout the summer holidays we supported families by providing breakfast cereals, honey, 

jam, peanut butter and squash. These little extras were very well received and replaced almost 

daily. 

The donations at this year’s harvest festival services, in both our schools and churches, have been 

absolutely incredible. We are now very well stocked with a broad range of both essential items and 

special treats as the winter approaches. Thank you to everyone who contributed for your amazing 

generosity which means we can confidently support those in need in the months ahead. 

ved, our fundraising has kept up with the amount we have been spending to keep the shelves full. 

A special thank you goes to the GG Parish Council for the £250 grant this summer.  The details of 

our funding sources are set out in the chart below. 
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